

Dea Joe

Re: Panel report on proposed precept 2016/17

Thank you for the report on the proposed precept discussed in full at the Police and Crime Panel meeting on the 2nd February 2016.

As I highlighted to the Panel, my priority is to provide the Chief Constable with an appropriate level of resource further to enhance public safety in the future, to build on work already under way, and to enable new and emerging policing challenges to be tackled effectively.

I believe that my precept proposal meets that priority and I am delighted that the public have given me their support (through the recent consultation) to do so.

I should like to take the opportunity to thank the Police and Crime Panel for their unanimous support of my final precept proposal which, I believe, will leave my successor with a strong financial foundation for the future of policing in Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland.

Yours faithfully

Sir Clive Loader KCB OBE

Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicestershire

Tuesday 16th February 2016

This page is intentionally left blank